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June 4, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians,  
 
Just a few reminders regarding the end of school year calendar.   Since we did not utilize all of our 
emergency weather closing dates this year, the last day of school has been adjusted accordingly.    
 

• Monday, June 14th – Early Dismissal for Students 
• Tuesday, June 15th – Early Dismissal for Students – Last Day of School 

 
Please note, breakfast and lunch will be available for students on June 14th and 15th.   Lunches will be grab 
and go lunches, for students to take home.    
 
Remote student materials drop off will take place on Tuesday, June 15th from 1:30pm – 3:30pm at Brass 
Castle School for all grade-levels.  Please be sure to return iPads, charging cables and boxes, keyboards 
and instructional materials on June 15th.  You may contact your child’s teacher for more information.   
 
Warren Hills High School will be providing meals to students, during the summer months.  Please email  
Maureen Miller, mmiller@washtwpsd.org  to receive additional information regarding summer meals for 
students. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Keith Neuhs 
Superintendent 
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